
 

 

NEWS & NOTES FROM THE DIRECTOR 
 

 

Greetings to everyone! I hope that summer has been filled with fun times, 

laughter, and good memories for all. As we wind down summertime and head 

back towards the start of the school year, I would like to remind everyone that 

just because summer will be over, that does not mean that outdoor activities 

shut down entirely. I encourage you to attend one or more of the events we 

have upcoming in the park, such as the Community Resale on August 15th, the 

next Movie in the Park on August 28th, or the Kelly Miller Circus performance on 

September 1st. I would also like to take a minute to give everyone a friendly 

reminder about trash. There are trash receptacles available at each of our 

parks. Please take the time to use them rather than leaving your trash on the 

ground. This will help keep our parks cleaner and more enjoyable for all who 

use them. Thank you for your consideration and enjoy the outdoors! 

 

T.J. Whitcomb – Director of Parks & Recreation 
 

 

THE CIRCUS IS COMING TO TOWN!!! 

 
Tickets may be purchased in advance from the 

Posen Park District Office through Friday August 28th, 

Bartolinis Restaurant in Midlothian through Sunday 

August 30th, or online at kellymillercircus.com 

through Monday August 31st.  
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Instructors Wanted! 
 

Do you have a talent you would like to 

share? Contact the Posen Park District 

about teaching a class. We are always 

looking for instructors! 
 

Rent A Pavilion!  
 

Our park pavilions are available for 

rentals. The fee to rent a pavilion is $150.00 

($100.00 for Posen residents). Alcohol and 

jump inflatables are not allowed under 

any circumstances. All parties must end 

by dusk. Payment must be made in cash 

at the time of reservation.  

 

 Contact Us 
 

P.O. Box 206 

Posen, Illinois 60469 

(708) 371-1484 

www.posenparkdistrict.org 
 



 

 

Other Upcoming Events 

 

Cleanout Sale – Saturday August 15th 9:30am – 1:00pm 

@ Memorial Park – 143rd & Campbell 
Registration Open –Vendor Spaces $5.00 (10 ft. x 10 ft.) 

CASH ONLY! Preregistration Required! Tables Not Provided! 

NO VEHICLES allowed onsite during event. Vehicles will be allowed onsite for 

offloading from 8:00am until 9:00am, and for reloading after 1:00pm 

For More Information Call (708) 371-1484. Payment must be made at 

registration. A minimum of 4 registrations are needed by August 13th or this 

event will be cancelled. 
 

FREE Movie in the Park – Friday August 28th 8:00pm 

@ Memorial Park – 143rd & Campbell 

Feature Presentation: Walt Disney’s & PIXAR’s CARS 
Bring the whole family and watch a movie under the stars! Don’t forget a 

camp chair or blanket to sit on. Our concession stand will be open selling 

light refreshments. The show will start once the sun goes down and the park is 

movie dark, but still no earlier than 8:00pm! The rain date for this event will be 

Sunday August 30th at 8:00pm. 
 
 

Our event calendar is subject to change. In the event of a change, we will post the new 
information to our website and Facebook as it is available.  

 

Banner Advertisement Spaces Now Available for the Circus! 

Help the Posen Park District with our circus fundraiser and gain premium advertising space for your business 

at the same time. We have six spaces available inside the circus tent to display a 4’ x 6’ (or smaller) banner 

advertising your business. This banner will be displayed for 2 shows and will be announced at each show. 

This is a great and cost effective way to promote your business to circus attendees and help our fundraiser. 

If you have an appropriately sized banner and are interested in advertising, please call our office. 
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